
eHEALTH REPORT

Health care technology has the potential to improve patient safety but only if we can
minimize the risks. While NLCHI does not provide direct patient care, our programs and
services support health care delivery on a variety of levels. Patient safety by design is
about adopting a culture of patient safety that factors in both our decision making and
our measured outcomes.  From Oct 28 to Nov 1, join us in recognizing Canadian Patient
Safety Week. Click for more info. 

CEO Stephen Clark on Patient Safety

The 2018/19 NLCHI AGM was held on September 25, 2019. Over the past year, NLCHI
reached a number of significant milestones including the completion of the provincial
electronic health record, growth in the provincial electronic medical record program,
further implementation of the Provincial eHealth Model and development of key
components for a Health Data Lab. Click to view the 2018/19 Annual Business Report.

NLCHI Holds AGM

Privacy Awareness - HEALTHe NL

October 2019

HEALTHe NL is the province's electronic health record. Every day, clinicians across the
province use this digital health tool to help manage patient care. 

As part of NLCHI's commitment to privacy awareness, a quick-guide to the Appropriate
Use of HEALTHe NL has been developed. 

Help support privacy awareness throughout your organization by sharing this message
with your members who are HEALTHe NL users.

Flu shot season is here. To find a clinic in your area, view NLCHI's interactive map that
shows the times and locations of all public influenza clinics across the province. Click to
open the map. 

Flu Shot Clinics - Provincial Interactive Map

@NLCHItweets www.nlchi.nl.ca 709.752.6000

"Improved health through quality health information"

To subscribe, email communications@nlchi.nl.ca.

NLCHI is the provincial lead for a shared services approach to managing eHealth services
across the health care system. eHealth is the electronic, communication and technology
tools used to share health and administrative information. As part of its new legislated
mandate, NLCHI assumed accountability for eHealth services delivered in the four
Regional Health Authorities on October 2, 2019. Click to learn more about the
Provincial eHealth Model.

Provincial eHealth Model

eOrdering - Vascular Lab
This fall, NLCHI along with its partners Quality of Care NL and Eastern Health, will
introduce a new electronic ordering process for referring patients to the Vascular Lab at
St. Clare's Mercy Hospital. 

Utilizing HEALTHe NL, the new eOrdering process will streamline the referral process
across the province with the aims of improving patient outcomes, increasing patient
safety and automatically prioritizing patient scheduling based on need. Click to learn
more about the benefits of this new process.
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https://www.patientsafetyinstitute.ca/en/Events/cpsw/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.nlchi.nl.ca/images/Final_NLCHI_Annual_Business_Report_2018-2019.pdf
https://www.nlchi.nl.ca/index.php/ehealth-systems/healthe-nl/the-healthe-nl-education-and-training-materials?id=75
https://nlchi.maps.arcgis.com/apps/MapSeries/index.html?appid=8da053561e974073b3075eb7c806394a
https://www.nlchi.nl.ca/index.php/ehealth-model
https://www.nlchi.nl.ca/images/COMING_SOON_-_eOrdering_VascularLab_Oct2019.pdf

